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Fehruary 18, 1994

The Honorable David Dreier
United States House of Representatives
Washington, DC 20515

Cear Congressman Dreier:

[ am responding to your January 31, 1994, ietter to Dennis Rathbun, Director,
Office of Congressional Affairs, concerning the interest of your constituent,
Mike Dressendorfer, President of Russ Bassett, in providing cabinets to the
U.S. Nuclear Reguiatory Commission (NRC).

We appreciate Mr. Dressendorfer’s interest in satisfying the requirements of
the NRC and will solicit a bid from his company when we purchase the cabinets
for our Two White Flint North Building.

If 1 can be of further assistance, please let me know.

Sincerely,

/%

cuti'e Director for Operations
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The Honorable David Dreier
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Dear Congressman Dreier:

I am responding to your January 31, 1994, letter to Dennis Rathbun, Director,
Office of Congressional Affairs, concerning the interest of your constituent,
Mike Dressendorfer, President of Russ Bassett, in providing cabinets to the
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commis:fon (NRC),

We appreciate Mr. Dressendorfer’s interest in satisfying the requirements of
the NRC and will solicit a bid from his company when we purchase the cabinets
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Sincerely,
Or "\f i 9 ;nﬁdw
J‘mes M. Taylof

James M. Taylor
Executive D'iv.to for Operations
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